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Johnson-Martin, Janice

From: Mozol, Robert

Sent: . Tuesday, September 07, 2010 11:18 PM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Cc: Weber, Robert

Subject: New Communication

I'd like to submit some changes to Ord. #66-518; Pyrotechnic Display Permit.
‘Under (a), we MUST include a time frame in in it.

Under (b), we need to have more of a description for the operator other than just a "competent adult". If they can
shoot professional sized fireworks, I'd suggest that they need some certification to do so.

Lastly, the $50 fee is way too low for this. I'd suggest a minimum of $200. Considering a ticket for illegal use is
hundreds of dollars, $50 is nothing to most people.

Thanks, Bob Mozol

Robert Mozol
Alderman 15th District
730 Washington Av.
Racine, WI 53403
(262) 498-1541




